
 

As we say farewell to Leila, Food Service 
Manager of over 5 years we would like to 
welcome Raquel to the Bennett Family   

 

We will miss you Leila! Best of luck on this 
next chapter of your life. 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Raquel! 

 

 

If you would like to nominate someone for 

Employee of the month please tell a member 

of the Leadership team, or email Rachel at 

ramirault@haltonhealthcare.com  

 

 

  

 

mailto:ramirault@haltonhealthcare.com


NEW: May 31, 2023- LTC Home 

Accommodation Charges 

effective July 1, 2023 please 

see attached for further 

information. 

 

Hello Family Members!  

Our next Family Council zoom meeting is a hybrid 

meeting: Thursday June 22 from 7:00-7:30pm   

Join In-person at the Bennett Centre 

Boardroom   OR    Join via Zoom 

Why Hybrid: We have heard from people that they are not 

comfortable using Zoom, so Neil will be at the Bennett 

boardroom at 6:30 pm preparing for the meeting. Zoom 

will still be used to connect us all together. 

Get involved: We need your involvement in the Family 

Council. 30min of your time 1x / month is very 

important.  Please find the time to join us for this very 

worthwhile monthly meeting.  

 Why Attend? 

Collective opportunity to safely share experiences and 

concerns regarding our loved ones living at the Bennett 

Centre.   

We can share any concerns and issues with the Bennett 

executive, anonymously. 

The Bennett executive is always very receptive to any 

concerns. They will address and correct anything they can 

in their power.  They are obligated to provide a written 

response for every item we raise.   

Family Councils are a government mandated tool to give 

the family a say in the environment that they want their 

loved ones to live in.   

Even if you are satisfied with the Bennett environment and 

don't have any concerns, you can still listen to others who 

might have concerns and share your like 

experiences.  You may be unaware of issues until you 

hear other family members share their concerns.  This is 

the most important benefit of a Family Council. 

Neil & Rick 

Co-Chairs, Bennett Centre Family Council 

email: bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.com 

 

Visit our website at 

www.bennettvillage.ca 

A reminder to please 
ensure that all articles of 

clothing are labelled. 
Please see the Ward 

Clerk for a clothing form to 
fill out.  
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